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SAVE THE DATES

WHATS HAPPENING AT SAC?

April 5th- No School For SAC due to
well-child screening and Kindergarten
Round up
April 22- No School District-Wide due
to professional Development

REMINDER TO PLEASE PRE-ENROLL IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN SENDING YOUR CHILD TO
PRESCHOOL NEXT YEAR.  THIS IS JUST A PRELIMINARY STEP TO START THE PROCESS AND DOES NOT
GUARANTEE ANYTHING AT THIS TIME. WE WILL HAVE FORMAL ENROLLMENT THIS SUMMER. WE NEED
THIS INFORMATION TO PREPARE FOR CLASS PLACEMENTS AND SIZES BASED ON OUR FUNDING!
THANK YOU FOR YOUR ATTENTION TO THIS TASK!  CLICK HERE TO PRE-ENROLL

FOLLOW US ON OUR SAC PRESCHOOL FACEBOOK PAGE

Preschool Pre-Enrollment Form

PRESCHOOL STUDENTS HAVE BEEN KEEPING BUSY 
THIS MONTH AT SAC. WE ARE MOVING INTO SPRING AND

ALL OF THE FUN LEARNING THAT GOES ALONG WITH IT. SEASONS,
WEATHER, EASTER, AND WE ARE CONTINUING TO LEARN 

COLORS, SHAPES, LETTERS, AND NUMBERS. WE ARE MAKING
PLANS TO FINISH THE YEAR STRONG! IF YOU ARE 

INTERESTED IN HAVING YOUR CHILD ATTEND
PRESCHOOL NEXT YEAR, PLEASE FOLLOW THE LINK 

TO FILL OUT THE ENROLLMENT FORM BELOW. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScWePV3B898aj0xoxdmyfBJKCa2FKPSlkSvMvj-W03yZa2ycw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScWePV3B898aj0xoxdmyfBJKCa2FKPSlkSvMvj-W03yZa2ycw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScWePV3B898aj0xoxdmyfBJKCa2FKPSlkSvMvj-W03yZa2ycw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScWePV3B898aj0xoxdmyfBJKCa2FKPSlkSvMvj-W03yZa2ycw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScWePV3B898aj0xoxdmyfBJKCa2FKPSlkSvMvj-W03yZa2ycw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScWePV3B898aj0xoxdmyfBJKCa2FKPSlkSvMvj-W03yZa2ycw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScWePV3B898aj0xoxdmyfBJKCa2FKPSlkSvMvj-W03yZa2ycw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScWePV3B898aj0xoxdmyfBJKCa2FKPSlkSvMvj-W03yZa2ycw/viewform
https://forms.gle/ZgotGczf2iYNVdgy5


KINDERGARTEN
ROUNDUP

We know that this time of year can be scary for parents of first-time Kindergarteners
therefore we ask that you please join us for a special day to celebrate this milestone in
your children's lives.  OAC is so excited to meet all of your children and welcome them
into their special school.  A team of teachers, support staff, and administration will be
there to answer all your questions and give your child an opportunity to look more at

Kindergarten.



Promoting Independence in Preschoolers:
Encouraging Problem Solving

Season 2324 Episode 4 with Dana Workman

https://youtu.be/QNpT72QaSNU

